NOTIFICATION VIA EMAIL

TO: MAUI HOMESTEAD ASSOCIATION LEADERS

FROM: Planning Office Maui Liaison, Julie-Ann Cachola

DATE: 01/28/2013 04:35 PM

SUBJECT: Maui Renewable Energy Projects--Homestead Leaders Meetings

Aloha Maui Homestead Leaders,

In the January Commission meeting, the Commission approved posting of a public notice in all
of the major newspapers announcing that DHHL would be accepting letters of interest for
renewable energy development on Maui Hawaiian Home Lands at Kahikinui, Pulehunui, and
Honokowai. The Planning Office and Land Management Division will be conducting briefing
meetings with homestead leaders as follows:

Kahikinui, Keokea and Waiohuli Homestead Associations
Thursday, January 31, 2013, 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm at the Community Center Park at the
bottom of Lauie Drive, Waiohuli

Paukukalo, Wai‘ehu Kou, and Hui o Pulehunui Homestead Associations
Monday, February 4, 2013, 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm at the Paukukalo Community Center

Leiali‘it Homestead Association
Tuesday, February 5, 2013, 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm at the Lahaina Civic Center

The meetings will cover the following agenda items:

1. Primer on Renewable Energy Development—basic information to get everyone on the same
page.

Process and Timetable for Maui renewable energy projects.

Identification and discussion on parcels/areas for renewable energy development on Maui.
Discussion on Template for Homestead Benefits Package

Heads-up on Energy Policy update work and Beneficiary Consultation Meetings.
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Our intention is to meet with homestead association board members, however, we may not
have email addresses for all board members. Please kokua by passing on this information to
make sure that appropriate people are notified of the meetings.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.
Mahalo!

Julie-Ann Cachola
Planner



